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The Student Affairs Committee met today with Vice President for Student Affairs Tom 
Segar. 

 
The meeting began with opening remarks about the Student Affairs Division. 

 
Dr. Segar then provided an overview of the Student Affairs organization. He described 
how the organization can be conceptualized as five different areas working 

collaboratively to bring students to IUP, to support their success and involvement while 
at IUP, and to prepare them for success after graduating from IUP. The five areas are 

athletics, e


